
Welcome to
Hillsong Kids!
Let’s work together to keep Hillsong 
Kids a safe place. Please stay home 
and participate in Hillsong Kids 
Online if your child:

We encourage you to only send one 
parent into Hillsong Kids for drop-off 
and pick-up to help limit traffic in the 
hallways.

For more information about what you can do to keep 
Hillsong Kids safe, visit HillsongKCOnline.com/comeback.

• Has had a fever in the past 14 days.
• Shows any symptoms of COVID-19.
• Has been around anyone who has tested 
   positive for COVID-19.



What safety measures are you 
taking to keep children and families 
healthy?

•Classrooms are limited to a 50% occupancy.

•Temperatures of all people entering Hillsong Kids are 
checked and all those with a temperature of over 
100.4 degrees Fahrenheit are invited to watch online.

• Only one parent is permitted to drop off and pick up.

• Complimentary hand sanitizing is available at each 
check in station and in each classroom.

• Classrooms, toys and check in stations will be 
sanitized between services.

• Outside toys, electronics, and snacks are temporarily 
not allowed, changing materials and bags for 
nursery and toddler age children are permitted.

• All Hillsong Kids team will be temperature checked


